
You can type your 
own categories and 
points values in this 
game board.

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
slides we’ve 
provided.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click a points box to 
go to that question, 
then click to move 
to the answer slide. 

Click the left 
triangle to return to 
this game board 
slide. 
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Category 1 questions follow



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the left triangle 
to return to the 
game board slide. 

10Celebrations,Vocabulary

You can see the beverages in picture…….
a)                                                 b)

c)                                                 d)



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. a)

10Celebrations,Vocabulary



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the left triangle 
to return to the 
game board slide. 

20Celebrations,Vocabulary

Light the candle 



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. b)

20Celebrations,Vocabulary



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the left triangle 
to return to the 
game board slide. 

30Present Simple or Continuous?

a)Party b)invitation
c)Parade d)decorations



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. c)Parade

30Celebrations,Vocabulary



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the left triangle 
to return to the 
game board slide. 

40Celebrations,Vocabulary

a)presents
b)celebration
c)decorations
d)guests



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. c)decorations

40Celebrations,Vocabulary



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the left triangle 
to return to the 
game board slide. 

50Celebrations,Vocabulary

a)party b)meeting
             c)family gathering        d)friendship



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. b)meeting

50Celebrations,Vocabulary



Category 2 questions follow



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

10Types of Party

Birthday



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. a)

10Types of Party



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

20Types of Party

Wedding



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. b)

20Types of Party



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

30Types of Party

Graduation



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. d)

30Types of Party



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

40Types of Party

Farewell



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. c)

40Types of Party



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

50Types of Party

Welcome



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. d)

50Types of Party



Category 3 questions follow



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

10Countables&Uncountables

Odd one out



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

10Countables&Uncountables



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

20Countables&Uncountables

Odd one out



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

20Countables&Uncountables



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

30Countables&Uncountables

a) man b) love

c)    Woman c)   dog

Odd one out



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. b) love

30Countables&Uncountables



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

40Countables&Uncountables

a) gold b) salt

c) money     d)  sandwich

Odd one out



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. d)  sandwich

40Countables&Uncountables



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

50Personality Adjectives

a) burger b) hot dog

c) chocolate     d)  cherry

Odd one out



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. c) chocolate

50Countables&Uncountables



Category 4 questions follow



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

10Invitation Cards

Time of the party:...?.....



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 8pm

10Invitation Cards



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

20Invitation Cards

Date of the party:...?.....



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. Saturday,November 2nd

20Invitation Cards



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

30Invitation Cards

Where is the party:...?.....



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 1602 Hill Street,Apt.154

30Invitation Cards



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

40Invitation Cards

How old will John be?



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. He will be ten years old.

40Invitation Cards



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

50Invitation Cards

Who should the guests 
call if necessary?



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. Jane

50Invitation Cards



Category 5 questions follow



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

10Listen and Answer

What kind of party is it?



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. Birthday

10Listen and Answer



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

20Listen and Answer

Time of the party?



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 8 o’clock

20Listen and Answer



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

30Listen and Answer

Date of the party?



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. Friday,22nd of January

30Listen and Answer



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

40Listen and Answer

Number of people?



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 15

40Listen and Answer



Q
ue
st
io
n Type your questions 

and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. 

50Listen and Answer

At least three food or beverage items?



A
ns
w
er

Type your questions 
and answers in the 
placeholders. You 
can add the points 
value at the bottom 
for reference.

When you’re in 
slide show view, 
click the triangle to 
return to the game 
board slide. Pizza,burger,biscuits,lemonade

50Listen and Answer
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